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Upgrades on Coachwood Avenue and Jerrabomberra Parkway 

Beginning Monday 25 September 2023 upgrades will be made to improve pedestrian access to 
Jerrabomberra High School and Jerrabomberra Public School. These upgrades are shown on 
the map below and include:  

• a new wombat crossing on Jerrabomberra Parkway  

• a new footpath on the east side of Jerrabomberra Parkway to the south side of 
Coachwood Avenue to Coral Drive   

• extending the footpath on the north side of Coachwood Avenue outside the temporary 
high school site to join the existing footpath 

The design of the new footpaths and wombat crossing have been agreed with the Queanbeyan 
Palerang Regional Council. Eight trees will be removed on Coachwood Avenue to make way for 
the footpath. These trees will be replaced with endemic native species.  
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The footpath works will be completed by late October (weather permitting).  

Detours while work is conducted on Jerrabomberra Parkway – 25 September to 6 October 

The works on Jerrabomberra Parkway will require lane closures between the roundabout intersections 
at Coachwood Avenue and Bicentennial Drive. Managed traffic detours will be in place using Coral Drive 
and Coachwood Avenue when either the northbound lane or southbound lane are closed. There will be 
only one closure at one time (northbound lane, then the southbound lane). The detour routes are shown 
on the map below.  

This work is being conducted during the school holiday period to minimise the impact to local traffic as 
much as possible. There will be additional works on the wombat crossing on Jerrabomberra Parkway 
later this year, after which it will be available for use. We will notify the community in advance of those 
works. We appreciate your patience while we deliver this important infrastructure.  
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